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Madrid, 6 July  2021 

 
 

 OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

LLEIDANETWORKS SERVEIS TELEMÀTICS S.A.  

 

Lleida.net appoints ANDBANK SAU for the 

management of its treasury stock programme. 

 

Under the provisions of Article 17 of the Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 regarding market 

abuse and article 228 of the modified text of the Spanish Stock Market Act, approved by 

Spanish Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October and related provisions, as well 

as Circular 3/2020 of BME MTF Equity on information to be provided by Growing 

Companies, LLEIDANETWORKS SERVEIS TELEMÀTICS, S.A.: (hereinafter 

"Lleida.net", or the "Company "or the "Enterprise") brings to your attention the following 

information that has been prepared under the exclusive responsibility of the issuer and its 

administrators: 

 

The technology services company Lleida.net (BME:LLN) (EPA:ALLLN) 

(OTCQX:LLEIF) has contracted ANDBANK SAU as manager of its treasury stock 

programme under the mandate of the general shareholders' meeting hold on 7 June 2021. 

The initial allocation of funds for the programme is 500,000 euros, which at the value of 

Lleida.net's share price on the BME Growth at the close of trading on 2 July, 5.6 euros, 

corresponding to up to 89,285 shares, representing 0.562% of the company's shares.  The 

total number of treasury shares finally acquired will depend on  Lleida.net share price. 

The acquisition of shares will be maintained until the allocation of funds is depleted, and 

if they are re-allocated, it will be communicated through a relevant event, all within the 

limits assigned at the General Shareholders' Meeting of 7 June 2021. In any event, 

Lleida.net will comply with transparency and market abuse obligations concerning the 

purchases of own shares that will carry out. 

 

We remain at your disposal for any further clarifications you may require. 

 

Sincerely,  

Madrid, 6 July 2021. 

 

Signed: Francisco Sapena Soler 

CEO and Chairman of the Board of Directors 
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